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From: Adriana Forte

Sent: 12 May 2017 23:23

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT

Subject: In support of the closure of Windmills footpath crossing

Dear Sir or Madam

I support the closure of this crossing as | think it is dangerous to keep it open. Secondly | can hear the horn where |
live which is quite far away from the train line. It is very noisy.

Kind regards
Adriana Forte and Tom Husband
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